Oaklands Junior School

Headteacher - Mrs H West Butler Road, Crowthorne, Berkshire RG45 6QZ

Telephone: 01344-773496

admin@oaklands-jun.wokingham.sch.uk

www.oaklandsjunior-school.org.uk



18th March 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Due to the number of children currently at home due to the Government recommendations for self-isolation we wanted to give parents further information about the use of Oaklands Junior School Virtual Learning Environment (VLE).

We have attached another letter about accessing the Oakland's VLE, OWL. If parents are still having problems please could they email the school office who will be able to pass these queries onto the appropriate member of staff.

If you are already in self-isolation, or go into self-isolation, there is already some work on OWL for the children to do. We will not be sending any work home for children in self-isolation.

In the event of a school closure, staff will be working from home and we would expect our pupils to also continue to work at home independently or with some support. There will be further daily information on OWL which would include the day-to-day work for spellings, reading, times tables, Maths Whizz and further work on the Homework Grid. In addition, staff will post additional work which may involve research/reading or collating information on topics for work that is in progress or planned, so please do check on a daily basis. We hope this will help you to support your child's learning so that, if we did need to close, learning, achievement and progress would still continue.

Thank you for your continued support in these challenging times.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs. H. West Headteacher







